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26 July 2016 
 
 
Jason Walls 
National Business Review 
jwalls@nbr.co.nz 
 
 
Dear Jason, 
 
REQUEST UNDER THE OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT 1982  
 
Thank you for your request dated 14 July 2016 made pursuant to the Official Information Act 
1982 ("OIA"). We address questions 1) and 2) together and work through the remaining 
questions in sequence below. 
 
Note: all figures given are exclusive of GST. 
 

1. The name of any company/firm which has been contracted by NZ Super Fund to 
provide artwork, included by [sic] not limited to, post-it notes on windows  

2. How much the company/companies were paid 
 
The Guardians of New Zealand Superannuation, the manager of the NZ Super Fund, has not 
contracted any companies or firms to provide artwork in respect of post-it notes on windows 
nor artwork more generally. 
 
Direct art purchases by the Guardians since the inception of the NZ Super Fund in 2003 are 
set out below. 
 
Year Supplier Nature of artwork Amount 
2003 C Tu’u Two New Zealand paintings 5,500.00  

2004 
Kura Contemporary 
Ethnic Art 

Maori carving and sculpture 
3,854.60  

2005 Unknown Two New Zealand paintings 1,662.22  
2006 Academy of Fine Arts Three New Zealand paintings 800.00  

2009 John Savage 

26 New Zealand photographic images in hard copy 
(framed) and digital form including rights to use in 
perpetuity for non-advertising purposes (e.g. 
publications, website) and unlimited reproductions 38,290.00  

2013 
Slane Cartoons 
Limited 

Cartoons featuring NZ Super Fund 
150.00  

2013 Dept Int Affairs Cartoons featuring NZ Super Fund 121.04  
 

3. How much NZ super spent on post-it notes and/or stationary [sic] in June  
 

Post-it notes $102.40 
Other stationery $1,803.47 

 
4. How much NZ super spent on post-it notes and/or stationary [sic] in May  

 
Post-it notes $62.04 
Other stationery $1,420.88 
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General 
We have not withheld any of the information you sought. Nevertheless, if you are dissatisfied with 
our response you have the right to seek a review by the Ombudsmen's Office. Contact details for 
the Ombudsmen's Office can be found at: http://www.ombudsmen.parliament.nz/.  
 
Please note that we may choose to publish our response to your request on our website. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Adrian Orr 
Chief Executive Officer 

http://www.ombudsmen.parliament.nz/

